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Introductions

■ Gregg Hayes, Information Technology Manager, 
CIO 

■ Michele Johnson, IT Project Manager 

■ Alan Haywood, Captain    



Purpose for Change Order 

■ The Arizona Department of Public Safety 
(AZDPS) has a current project to replace the 
existing Computer Aided Dispatch System 
(CAD) with a new Spillman Flex CAD System.

■ Included in the CAD software was a Records 
Management System (RMS), which at the time 
of purchase was not going to be utilized.



Purpose for Change Order Cont.
■ Originally, development of an Interface between the 

Spillman CAD and the Department’s existing Niche 
RMS was planned in order to populate the Niche RMS 
with call information from the new Spillman CAD.

■ DPS Command staff has made a decision to utilize the 
new RMS.  The decision to use the new RMS was based 
on:
■ The age of the Department’s existing RMS
■ The existing RMS did not meet some of the needs of both 

the Highway Patrol and Criminal Investigations Divisions.



Purpose for Change Order Cont.

■ The existing RMS did not meet the Department’s statistical 
reporting needs. 

■ There will be a cost savings in maintenance fees

■ Eliminate the need for an interface between the new CAD 
system and the existing RMS which will allow the 
Department to use a cohesive suite of products that are built 
to work together.   



Request
■ AZDPS is requesting a change in project scope 

and development costs to purchase 3 software 
modules in order to use the Spillman RMS.  

■ There is no anticipated risk of project timeline 
change and no dependencies or constraints have 
been identified.

■ There will be a minor change in project scope to 
include the use of the Spillman RMS



Questions?


